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Comments: Dear Jennifer,

 

I know this is late.  I apologize.

 

I would like to express my opinion on the proposed target shooting range 704 forest service road.

 

 

 

I believe the shooting range would have a negative impact for me &amp; my family, as we live in the Wilkerson

Pass area.

 

 

 

* If this is an unsupervised endeavor, then there could be all sorts of problems that arise including:

 

* shooting taking place at all hours of the day/night

* Automatic weapons being fired

* Disagreements that end badly

* Careless shooters

* One of the big reasons we live out here is because it's quiet.  This shooting range would cause massive noise

pollution that would greatly disturb us.

* I believe the value of our property would go down because of the noise pollution and the mere fact that guns

are going off within hearing range.  It does not feel safe.  Who would want to buy a property that has guns going

off constantly in the area?

* The potential for fires starting because of gunfire is high.


